
 
 

 
 

TRANSGENDER ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
Wednesday, December 1, 2021 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of West Hollywood’s Transgender 
Advisory Board teleconference meeting on December 1, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. has been 
CANCELLED due to a lack of quorum.  

 
Up-to-date information regarding the next scheduled meeting will be posted on-line at 
www.weho.org or you may contact the Advisory Board Secretary at trodzinerk@weho.org  Для 
дополнительной информации на русском языке звоните: (323) 848-6826 (for additional 
information in Russian, please call (323) 848-6826) 
 

Moya Márquez 
  
Moya Marquez 
Transgender Advisory Board Liaison 
 
 
 
 
AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
State of California) 
County of Los Angeles) 
City of West Hollywood) 
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed by the City of West Hollywood in the Office of the City Clerk and that I posted 
this agenda on: 
Date: November 24, 2021 
Signature:________________________________ 
                         City Clerk 
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